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FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 30, 2007

TO: Honorable Jane Nelson, Chair, Senate Committee on Health & Human Services 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB1187 by Nelson (Relating to data collection at the Department of State Health Services.), 
Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Health and Safety Code and the Government Code as it relates to data 
collection at the Department of State Health Services (DSHS).

The Comptroller of Public Accounts estimates that charging persons for violating the requirement to 
supply data would result in a positive impact to the General Revenue Fund, if these charges were 
assessed by the day instead of by occurrence. However, the amount of revenue generation could not be 
estimated.

The bill would take effect September 1, 2007.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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